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To: Deibler, Nicholas; 
Subject: RE: [EXTERNAL]File # OZS-2020-0014

From: arun sahni < >  
Sent: 2020/10/13 6:15 PM 
To: Planning Development <Planning.Development@brampton.ca> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL]File # OZS-2020-0014 
 
Hi There 
 
One of my clients wants to buy property on Byville Crt. Brampton. We saw a notice on the fence that a 12-
story high rise building is proposed next to the property that might affect value of the property which my 
client is looking to Buy. After speaking to neighbors in the area, I have come to know that most of the 
neighbors do not like this proposal when city send them notices for their opinion.  
 
With this email, I need to know what is the current application to this application ? Has city of Brampton 
approved this plan or in consideration of approval ?  
 
Please reply to this email or call me at  for details of this proposal at the earliest as my client's 
decision to buy property is pending on this information. 
 
Thanks 

Arun Sahni CPM 
Real Estate Broker and Certified Property Manager 


